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What: Community Meeting for co-ops in Surrey, Delta
and Langley

When: Tuesday, September 23, 7 pm

Where: Birch Housing Co-op, 7062 - 138th Street, Surrey

Why? Five reasons you care:

1.  Saying goodbye to one-third of your neighbours. On average, 30 percent of a
co-op’s members depend on subsidy to keep their homes affordable.

2. Facing higher housing charges. When rent support ends that's money that no
longer comes to your co-op. If you want it to continue you'll need to fund it yourself.

3. Seniors, low-income members, single parents and people with
disabilities losing their homes in your co-op. This could be you or your neighbours.

4. The financial viability of your co-op — seriously! Is your co-op ready to go it alone?

5. Making sure the provincial government takes care of your most
vulnerable members. Come to the meeting to learn how you can make the difference.

The end of agreements and loss of subsidy crisis affects every co-op member in BC.
Come learn more and help fix the co-op housing crunch. You hold the key!
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